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Deputy Commissioners
All Regional Offices
Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan

Sub: Address of the Hon’ble Prime Minister of India on the programme “Mann ki Baat” on All India Radio on 22nd Feb 2015

Madam/Sir,
	In continuation to this Office communication of even no. dated 20/2/2015 on the above subject, please note that the programme is rescheduled and would now be at 8.00 p.m instead of 11.00 am on 22/2/2015. You are requested to immediately convey this message to all the Kendriya  Vidyalayas in your jurisdiction for immediate necessary action.
						
						Yours faithfully
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(Dr V Vijayalakshmi)
Joint Commissioner(Acad)
